
 
 

 

 

Cagamas Remains Open Throughout Recovery Movement Control Order Period 

 
Cagamas Berhad (Cagamas), as part of the financial services industry, wishes to 

announce it remains open subject to advisories and Standard Operating Procedures 

from the Ministry of Health and National Security Council throughout the Recovery 

Movement Control Order period, which has been extended from 1 September to 31 

December 2020 as announced recently by YAB Prime Minister Tan Sri Muhyiddin 

Mohd Yassin. 

 

Cagamas is closely monitoring the national and global development of COVID-19 and 

will continue to evaluate and calibrate our operations. Updates will be provided from 

time to time through emails and our social media platforms. 

 

For further information or assistance, you may contact the following personnel/ 

departments: 

 
 

CONVENTIONAL PRODUCTS 
 
Mr Muhammad Noor Hakim Muhammad  
Email: hakim@cagamas.com.my 
 

DEBT SECURITIES 
 
Email: TCM@cagamas.com.my 

ISLAMIC BUSINESS 
 
Mr Mohd Munauwar Nazar 
Email:munauwarnazar@cagamas.com.my 

PAYMENT & SETTLEMENT  
 
Mr Azizi Ali 
Email: azizi@cagamas.com.my 
 
 

PUBLIC & MEDIA 
 

1. Ms Leanne Susau 
Email: leanne@cagamas.com.my 

 
2. Ms Lucia Wee 

Email: luciawee@cagamas.com.my 
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